
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Plympton                                                                                  Term: 5 

 Photos of our learning: 
It has been truly brilliant to have Plympton 

Class back together again (long may it 

last).  

 

In Plympton, we have enjoyed our 

Functional Skills topic, exploring and 

creating our perfect summer picnic – for 

when summer eventually arrives. From 

mastering baked scotch eggs, to taste 

testing, comparing shop bought and our 

homemade drinks and communicating 

our preferences. We will be going to 

Snelsmore Common as an end of project 

trip, putting into practice the new skills we 

have developed. 

 

We have also been very fortunate in 

returning properly to Growing2Gether. 

We are thankful of the wonderful 

volunteers there who, over lockdown, 

have built us new raised beds and 

walkways. Our next steps at the allotment 

are to finish adding the drainage layer 

and soil, then begin planting. If anyone 

has spare plants or seeds they would like 

to donate, it would be gratefully 

received.  

 

We hope you have a restful half term.  

The Plympton Team 

  

                                                     

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

                                  

Plympton’s WOW moments: 
 

Ben, you were engaged in our PHSE/ Wellbeing 

sessions which combined aromatherapy, music 

and the arts. A highlight has been your 

response during check-ins using The Incredible 

5-Point Scale and Inside Out characters.  

 

Louise, it has been great to see the growth in 

your communication. Your speech has 

impressed us all and you have responded well 

to the trail device. Your nails looked beautiful 

after requesting brown with blue stripes! 

 

Harry, you have loved Growing2Gether and 

farm visits. You have worked really hard and 

enjoyed being busy outside of the classroom. 

You were especially fantastic at breaking up 

the rocks and filling the drainage in the raised 

beds. 

 

Philip, you were excellent in our Functional Skills 

sessions. You tasted the different drinks, 

accurately descried them, made your own 

apple juice and then expressed your opinion 

clearly.   

Final day of term - Friday 28th May 2021 

First day of term – Monday 7th June 2021 

 

 

  

 


